T Cox Communications — Regulatory Affairs
o 6205-B Peachtree Dunwoody Rd

Atlanta, GA 30328

June 17, 2022 Via E-Filing System

Ms. Tanowa Troupe

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Docketing Division

180 East Broad Street

Columbus Ohio 43215-3793

Re: In _the Matter of the Commission’s Investigation into Intrastate

Carrier Access Reform Pursuant to Sub. $.8.162
PUCO Case No. 10-2387-TP-COT
Dear Ms. Troupe:

Cox Ohio Telcom, L.L.C. ("Cox") files this letter of compliance pursuant to the requirements of Case
Number 10-2387-TP-COI, as the Issuing Carrier of the Ohio Intrastate Access Service Tariff No. 1
(Access Service Tariff).

Cox here by confirms its compliance with the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s Entry June 7, 2021, in
Case Number 10-2387-TP-COI. Cox’s current Ohio access rates are already set at parity and mirror the
relevant incumbent local exchange carrier (ILEC) in compliance with FCC rules set forth in 47 C.F.R.
Sections 51.907, 51.909, and 51.911, as well as provisions with Section 61.2 of the same rules. Cox’s
Access Service Tariff mirrors its Tariff No. 4, on file with the FCC.

Cox confirms that no Access Service Tariff revisions are required at this time, and Cox remains in
compliance with the requirements of PUC Case Number 10-2387-TP-COL.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

rnes, Director, Regulatory Affairs
404-269-6240
Assisted by Leslie McLaughlin, Regulatory Analyst
225 237-5131
leslie.mclaughlin@cox.com

cc: Robert Howley, Senior Director, Regulatory Affairs, Cox Ohio Telcom, LLC
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